
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

February 17, 2017 
 
 

IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M170217A 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR: Margaret M. Doane 
    General Counsel  
   
    Nader Mamish, Director 
    Office of International Programs 
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/    
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS - AFFIRMATION SESSION, 9:25 A.M., 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 17, 2017, COMMISSIONERS' 
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
I. SECY-17-0011 – EDLOW INTERNATIONAL COMPANY (EXPORT OF 93.20% 

ENRICHED URANIUM) (PETITION SEEKING LEAVE TO INTERVENE AND REQUEST 
FOR HEARING) 

 
 
The Commission approved a Memorandum and Order responding to a request for hearing filed 
by Dr. Alan J. Kuperman on an export license application submitted by Edlow International 
Company.  The Memorandum and Order denies the request for hearing and directs the Office of 
International Programs to issue the export license to Edlow, with a license-termination date of 
December 31, 2023. 
 
(Subsequently, on February 17, 2017, the Secretary signed the Memorandum and Order.) 
 
cc: Chairman Svinicki    
 Commissioner Baran   
 Commissioner Burns  
 EDO 
 CFO 
 OCAA 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 ODs, RAs, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 
 


